
Friday, 18 April, 1997 

The Rev. Canon David Hamid 
Director of Ecumenical Affairs and Relations 
The Anglican Consultative Council 
Partnership House 
157 Waterloo Rd. 
London SE 1 8UT 
Reino Unido - UK 

Dear David: 

I received both of your letters. Thank you. 

Now concerning WCC document, unfortunately I have not received it. 

Enclosed is the Critical Response to UT UNUN SINT from the House of 
Bishops. As a member of the House and Responsible for the Ecumenical Relations I 
drafted a brief analysis of the document and I took to the meeting of the House last 
week, and the bishops authorized me to draft what I am sending to you. 

Sorry that the Pope has illusion about the acceptance of his "vigilant ministry" 
by the Churches. 

I have a slight "suspicion" that the ARCIC I worked with some kind of illusion 
that the Vatican will pass under substantial change for better collegiality, but it has not 
been the case. • • 

What is your Email Address? 
I have dhamid@pop.web.apc.org. Is this OK? Nowdays I like more Email 

address than P.Office. 

In our meeting of CONFELIDER 97 and SINO DO you were remembered as 
good companheiro (fellow) by those who met you. 

Bispo Sumio Takatsu 
R.Major Quedinho, 322 ap. 102 
01050-030 Sao Paulo, SP 


